August 7, 2008

TO:                Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:          Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:     8th Grade Trip to Chicago May 16th –17th 2009

REQUEST:     The 8th grade team at Radcliff Middle School would like to take the            

                        entire 8th grade on an educational trip to Chicago at the end of the 

                        school year. The trip is being organized by Travel Adventures, Inc.

                        The Museum of Science & Industry,  Shedd Aquarium, a Broadway Play

                        and the John Hancock Observatory along with other attractions will

                        be highlights of the trip.

                        The students and chaperones will be leaving on Saturday, May 16 at 5:00 

                        am and return to Radcliff Middle Sunday, May 17 approximately 11:45 

                        pm.  Transportation will be provided by three equipped motorcoaches and 

                        there will be one night of lodging.   The student/adult ratio will be 10 to 1.

COST:            The price for each student will be $375.00 and for adults the price will

                        be $432.00.  Payment plan is provided for parents.  Payments will be

                        made bimonthly and this is done by a secured site through Travel

Adventures, Inc.  There will be fundraising events for the students going on the trip and Scholarship money will be offered to those on free and reduced lunch.  Community sponsors will also be asked to help sponsor a student.

 RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the Radcliff Middle School 8th  Grade

                                          trip to Chicago on May 16-17, 2009 via chartered

                                          motorcoaches.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:    I move to approve the Radcliff Middle School 8th Grade          

                                                     trip to Chicago on May 16-17, 2009.

